
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 22nd November 2013 
 

Parent Questionnaire 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Yes it’s that time of year again…. 
 
Today each child from Y1 to Y6 will bring home a questionnaire for you to complete and return 
to school. It contains 16 statements. 14 of these are the statements that ofsted use to judge 
schools from parental feedback, with the addition of a statement on church values and a 
statement on engaging parents, a current focus for the school. 
 
Please tick the box which best suits your feeling on the statement and return to the box in the 
school office before Friday 29th November. Please ensure you record which class your child 
is in. 
 
There are ways that you can make your questionnaire even more useful to us as a school: 

 Put your name so we can ask you for elaboration or clarification to further inform us of 
your views 

 Where you strongly agree or disagree, write a brief comment on the reverse 
 Make comments on the reverse if there is additional feedback you wish to give the 

school even if not covered by a questionnaire statement 
 
Last year we only had 57% of questionnaires returned. The more we have returned the more 
accurate the picture of parental views is formed and the more we can strive to improve. To that 
end, when you return your questionnaire to the school office you will be able to take a raffle 
ticket. On Monday 2nd December we will have a draw and winning ticket numbers will be written 
in the newsletter on Wednesday 4th December. Parents with the winning tickets can then collect 
prizes from the school office.  
 
As a school we value parental feedback. Findings from last year’s questionnaire contributed 
significantly to the writing of the school improvement plan for this year. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Mr Elliott 
Headteacher  


